
2021 Orange Middle School Golf

Tryout Dates
Tryouts will be held August 2 and 3 at two separate locations:

- Monday, August 2nd - 8am @Bent Tree Golf Course
- Tuesday, August 3rd – 8am @Delaware Golf Club

All Golfers must attend both days. The only exception is if they are playing in a USGA event.

Tryout Information
A maximum of 6-10 players will be kept on the team based on the lowest scores after 2 days of
tryouts. All players will walk and play 9 holes each morning and after those two rounds the team
will be decided according to the lowest 18 hole scores. We will play the forward tees.

Tryout Notes
For boys, you need to wear appropriate golf attire - golf shirt/no cargo shorts or jean shorts.
Learn your playing partners names and address them by their names. Keep up the pace and
know your score and your playing partners scores throughout the round. Max score is double par.

Match Information
For each school match, six players will compete, with the 4 lowest scores being recorded. During
home matches extra players are encouraged to come to the course and hit balls at the range,
practice on the putting green, and encourage teammates during the match. Schedule is attached.

First Match
The SHLOB - Thursday, August 5 th, 8am @Bent Tree.

Transportation
There will be no bus transportation for golfers. Players will need to arrange their own
transportation to the individual courses for each match. Carpooling is completely acceptable for
all matches. Directions to all golf courses be found on Google maps.

Communication
Email Coach Farmer with any questions – william_farmer@olsd.us. I will also use Remind
which will be set up as soon as rosters are finalized.

Pay to Play Fees
Once your spot on the team is official, pay $80 to OLSD (it can be paid on PowerSchool). OLSD
has adopted a policy that requires a $80 fee per sport for participation in interscholastic
athletics.

Bent Tree Membership
Players will also be offered the chance to purchase a membership at Bent Tree. It will give you
free range balls and free 9 holes from August - December.

I hope to see everyone on Monday, August 2nd at Bent Tree!




